
Wolf River Lutheran High School

NEWSLETTER
February 16, 2022

New School Website - www.wrlhs.org

Greetings Families,
We are working on our 2nd issue of the Silver Eagle News, the

Alumni quarterly newsletter for Wolf River.  If you have any alumni with

news to share, please email me.  Also, if you have current addresses, emails,

phone, please notify the office.

We have extended the school year by one day.  Our last day of the

2021 - 2022 school year will be May 20th, and not May 19th.  The extension

occurred due to hours needed to fulfill our yearly requirement. Hopefully

inclement weather does not affect us again.

If your child is struggling, or in need of extra help, please contact

the course teacher for assistance.  We are all here to help each student

succeed.  Our goal is to prepare each student for the future.

Blessings,

Mrs. K.

ENROLLMENT/RE-ENROLLMENT NEWS - We have 11 students

enrolled for next year to-date with 5 of them being current

students.   I am asking all families to go to our parent portal on RenWeb and re-enroll your child for next

year.  You can find the link at https://wrlhs.org/admission. Also, if you are a Wisconsin choice family,

please go to https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/ and reapply for next year.  Thank you for completing

these tasks.

2022 - 2023 BUS REGISTRATION - To sign up for next year’s bussing, go to

https://wrlhs.org/parent-info and click on the button on our website.

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCE SIGN UP - Parent/teacher conferences are March 10 from 3:30 -

7 p.m.  You can sign up for parent/teacher conference times at

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4DA5AB28A7FCC25-parentteacher. Link is available on our

website at https://wrlhs.org/parent-info. If you cannot sign up online, call the school office and Mr.

Braun can assist you.

COMMUNITY SERVICE ACTIVITY LOG - Students must turn in a signed

form to receive credit for service hours within a timely manner.  If a form is

NOT signed and completed fully, no credit hours will be given. Forms are on our

website.

ASH WEDNESDAY SERVICE & LUNCH AT ST. PAUL BONDUEL - The

students & staff will be heading to St. Paul on March 2nd for church and lunch

by the Ladies Aid.  A free will offering for lunch is requested.  Permission slips

are being sent home today and attached to email.
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VERSE FOR TODAY: He loved us first! He offered his Son to save us regardless of our decision to believe

or ignore his grace. We are given the ability to accept or reject the death of his Son as the sacrifice for our

sins. The only condition, as 1 John 2:1-2 emphasizes, is that we realize that he died for everyone else in the

world, too!

CHAPEL UPDATE - Today Pastor Kleinschmidt led chapel. Our chapel offerings are now going toward

Senora Castro’s father’s medical bills.  We have raised $670 to date.  Our goal is $1500.

BASKETBALL NEWS - February 18 is the last boys basketball game of the season.  Make plans to

attend this home game.  Start time is set for 7 p.m.

PARENTAL CHOICE PROGRAM - The choice program opened yesterday.  Follow

https://dpi.wi.gov/parental-education-options/choice-programs/student-applications and apply/reapply

today!  Let's get all our students re-enrolled and re-applied for the choice voucher by March 1st, 2022.

YOUTH APPRENTICESHIP NEWS - Please let me know if your child will be participating in the Youth

Apprenticeship program next year.  Their schedules will need to be planned to allow them to participate.

STUDENT COUNCIL NEWS - Student Council is planning a 6th - 8th grade Lock-In again this year.

The date for the event will be March 18 - 19.  Forms will be available in the next week.

SCRIP NEWS - Did you know you earn 50% of the rebate from your SCRIP order?  This rebate can be

used for tuition, Athletic or Technology fees, or other school expenses!  Place an order by Friday at noon

and your order will be available by Thursday the next week!  Do you go to Walmart? Or Walgreens? Or

Fleet Farm?  Taco Bell or Olive Garden?  Pay at the pump for your gas with SCRIP! Use SCRIP to pay for

your order!  Plan ahead and use SCRIP!  Info on our website at https://wrlhs.org/support-wrlhs.

SPRING TALENT FAIR & SPRING CONCERT - The students have started thinking about

what to show for their talent at the spring talent fair.  Do you have a talent?  Sign up with your

child for the event on May 5th!

A Look Ahead…………………....
March 4 - End of 3rd Quarter

March 10 - Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:30 - 7:00 p.m.

Lunch News: Thank you to Parent Team #3 for serving

lunch today!

The choir did an amazing job at St. Paul Lutheran Church in

Bonduel this past Sunday.
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COLLECTION HAPPENING AT WRLHS - Senora Castro’s (our Spanish Facilitator) father had

necessary surgery on February 7th which was successful and has put him on the road to recovery.   He

lives in Honduras, where Senora is from, and does not have insurance.  The staff is asking Wolf River

families to help one of it’s own by raising $1500 in the next 6 weeks to send to Senora Castro’s father in

Honduras.  Please help us reach this goal! When you send in your donation, please mark the memo “Senora

Castro” so we know what the money is designated for.  Thank you for your consideration!
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